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Course Instructor 

 
We are currently recruiting instructors for 2022 that are excited to teach in-person, travel, online, 
or hybrid courses in wildlife biology, ecology, environmental science, resource management, 
statistics, or other related fields. At this time, we are particularly interested in your dream course, 
especially if it is a 1-credit equivalent course (~15 contact hours) in data analysis formatted for 
delivery in our online global classroom, including  courses such as Bayesian analysis, integrated 
population modeling, generalized linear modeling, hierarchical models in JAGS/WinBUGS, 
multivariate statistics (e.g., PCA, discriminant function analysis), species distribution modeling, R 
Shiny, genomics, and bioinformatics or machine learning in Python. 
 
The Center for Wildlife Studies (CWS) is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization whose mission is 
to promote wildlife conservation and education worldwide through research and specialized 
training. At CWS, we believe that the best way to address the major environmental crises facing 
the planet in the 21st century is to help train students and professionals around the globe to be 
leaders in research, conservation, and management. 
 
CWS provides innovative professional development opportunities for professionals and students 
while enhancing accessibility for underserved populations through scholarships. Although 
traditional academic institutions serve some learners well, many motivated students are left 
behind, including those with inflexible work schedules and financial challenges.  
 
Many academic institutions increasingly rely on undercompensated adjunct professors who do 
not own the intellectual property they produce while employed. At CWS, we typically 
compensate instructors at 2-4 times the rate of an adjunct professor and we never own your 
materials. We also provide a matching 401(k) retirement plan and health benefits for all 
permanent employees, beginning at 0.25 FTE.  
 
If you are interested in running a course with CWS, please send us your application, which will 
include the following materials: (1) cover letter; (2) CV; (3) course description; and (4) contact 
information for three references. Submit your application materials in a zip file to 
apply@centerforwildlifestudies.org. Application review is on a rolling basis. Please submit your 
application for spring/summer courses by November 10, 2021, for full consideration. For 
additional information please contact Jessica Kennelly at info@centerforwildlifestudies.org. 
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